Announcements

Special Prayer Request: Prayer warriors please pray for one of our beloved residence who has recently been diagnosed with Breast cancer. Include her in your personal and church prayer chains as we intercede and come into agreement in prayer for this individual, family and personal friends.

Congratulations: The Galveston Redfish Series took place recently and our own Chad and Amy McCutcheon took 1st place. They also won 2nd place for Biggest Red!

Thank you:
As many of you are aware there has been a significant amount of restoration surrounding the mailbox and club house common areas. 
We want to recognize and thank all those who contributed their much appreciated time and efforts.
· Bathroom Plumbing Repair
· Sign Touch Up
· Power Spray
· Landscaping
· Recess Lighting
· Painting
· Decorations
· Swing Repair
· 911 Signs
· SOD 




Remembering: 
Kodi Smith, a resident of Sand Shoals here at Hide Away, coach, friend and beloved family member passed away a few weeks ago. He was known for his infectious energy and care for everybody he was in contact with. He lost his battle after being admitted to the hospital with COVID-19 complications and receiving a new liver.
Marcus Granger, brother of Monty Granger passed away in an unfortunately plane crash a few weeks ago at the Pearland Regional Airport.  Please keep Monty and his family in your prayers as they mourn the passing of a loved one.

Please continue your prayers for the families of those who recently lost loved ones.

Don’t forget: 
· Let the POA Committee know if you would like to have any announcements included.
· Keep an eye out for our fury family members as there has been several alligator sightings within the area
· July 4th festivities are in the planning – we hope to see you there!

I am hoping in the near future we will have a Hide Away Monthly News Letter to share with the community.
